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General Comment

Patients receiving radioactive iodine should be hospitalized. Omitting radiation walking away from a hospital
is not right. There should be standards for minimum amount of omitted radiation prior to discharge from the
hospital. Omitting any radiation to the general public is not acceptable!
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